
Thank you to all our families who joined
our AGM on Sunday, May 15th. We want
to congratulate Jayme Zwiers who won
the free membership for the upcoming
Fall/Winter 2022-23 season.

2022-23 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

SAVE YOUR EMPTIES

Orillia Figure Skating Club                    June/July 2022

The Orillia Figure Skating Club Board members for
the 2022/23 season are as follows:

President - Lori Irwin  
Vice President - Melissa Elliott   
Treasurer - Sandy Wink  
Secretary - Kiera Gagnon  
Coach Rep - Tracey Zwiers  
Music - Jayme Zwiers
Fundraising - Heather Warnaar
Social Media - Jamie Elliott
Newsletter/Publicity - Laurie McKelvey  
Bingo - Amy Baillie
Program Assistants - Erin Csumrik-Shaw
Assessment Coordinator - Nicole Hankin  

Please reach out if you have any questions or
concerns. Emails for  each specific portfolio can be
found at
www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com/pages/Club-
Info/Board-Members/

The Orillia Figure Skating Club has been
successful in our application for a Restart
Grant from Skate Ontario. Money from this
grant will be used to update our CanSkate
program and for coach and board member
training.

RESTART GRANT

The Orillia Figure Skating Club's Enhancement Team
will be participating in three                                                     
 bottle drives this summer. All                                              
 proceeds will go to support the                             
 Enhancement Program.

The dates are as follows:
Friday, July 8th - drop off at                                                  
 1839 Surrey Cres., Severn,                                                       
 from 5-7 pm

Friday, August 5th - drop off at 4123 Uhthoff, Severn,
from 5-7 pm

Friday, September 9th - drop off at 247 John St., Orillia, 
 from 5-7 pm

Please separate bottles and cans. Place cans in a clear
plastic bag and label with the number of cans in each
bag.

Thank you to all those who can help out.
If you have any questions, please contact Tracey
Zwiers at teamtracey@orilliapronet.com.



Please join the OFSC in
congratulating Kiera Gagnon on
being the recipient of the 2021-22
Volunteer Award presented by
Skate Ontario.
Given the countless hours Kiera
has spent at the rink as a parent
and volunteer, this award is truly
well-deserved. The success of
our club is due to people like her.

Tracey Zwiers was presented with the
National Club Coach Award at the Ice
Summit in Quebec City on May 30th.

Congratulations, Tracey! This award is
so well-deserved.

2021-2022 GOLD AND DIAMOND ASSESSMENTS

SKATE ONTARIO
VOLUNTEER AWARD

NATIONAL CLUB
COACH AWARD

STAR SKATE CELEBRATION

Please Remember to like us on Facebook

Congratulations to all of our skaters who passed
gold or diamond assessments this year.

Hannah Spaeth               Gold Skills
Hailey Irwin                       Gold Freeskate
Sadie Armstrong             Gold Dance
Catherine McCarroll       Diamond Dances
Cassie Di Leo                    Gold Skills (not in photo)

It was so nice to see everyone and
enjoy the beautiful weather during our

awards ceremony this May. We are 
 looking forward to the fall when we

can be back on the ice skating
together again. Enjoy the summer and

time with family and friends!





 Hailey Irwin is the winner of the President's Award for
the 2021-22 season. She has demonstrated excellence,
commitment to our sport and displays strong
character both on and off the ice. 
She had a successful competition season and 
 completed her gold tests in skills, freeskate and
dance. She is a dedicated Program Assistant who
shares her love of skating with our young skaters and
is a role model for many of our up and coming figure
skaters. Congratulations, Hailey.

Congratulations to Daniel Patriquin on his Lifetime
Achievement Award. Over the years, Dan and his ice
dance partner, Sofia Gover, have represented Orillia
and Barrie at the Sectional, Challenge and National
levels, as well as the Canada Winter Games. This year
they successfully competed at the Central Ontario
Sectional Championships where they placed 7th. 
 They then went on to place 14th at the Skate Canada
Challenge in Regina qualifying to compete at the
Skate Canada National Championships in Ottawa.
Daniel is a dedicated athlete who has selflessly given
to our club over the years and we are so proud of all
he has and will achieve.

PRESIDENT'S AWARD
WINNER

LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT
AWARD

Bingo is one of the Club commitments for the
2021-2022 season. Thank you to all parents who
have already signed up for Bingo.
We are very appreciative of our volunteers, but
still need some volunteers for our scheduled
bingo games this summer. 

Below are the upcoming dates:
Sat. July 9, 2022 (3 spots open)
Fri. July 29, 2022 (3 spots open)
Wed. August 10, 2022 (3 spots open)
Fri. August 26, 2022 (3 spots open)

Bingo is located at 215 Mississaga St. E. (upstairs
at the Royal Canadian Legion). Please arrive at
5:15 pm.
If you are interested in helping, please contact
Amy at ofscbingo@gmail.com

BINGO   "BRING ON THE FUN"
COMPETITION CHAMPIONS!

Please Remember to like us on Facebook

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL SKATERS WHO
PARTICIPATED AND CONTRIBUTED TO THIS

WIN.  WAY TO GO, EVERYONE !


